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SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF THE DFO

Date of Inspection- 05.08.2021

The proposal includes part Herudiyara-Ghorghat Road. The road in total
length of 22.85 KM. Thus 19.28 Ha. of road side P.F. is to be diverted in
Munger which is under the jurisdiction of Munger Forest Division. No
unique/ endangered species of flora or fauna was noticed in the area.

Neither there was any archeological/heritage site/defense settlement on

the road side. For widening the requirement of land is minimum.
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